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SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON MEDIA LITERACY OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 
COLLEGE OF MASS COMMUNICATION (UP CMC) 

The University of the Philippines College of Mass Communication (UP CMC) will 
conduct the Seminar-Workshop on Media Literacy with the theme Media Literacy: 
Responding to DepEd’s K to 12 Basic Education Program on April 24-26, 2013 at the UP 
CMC, Plaridel Hall,UP Diliman, Quezon City. 

The Seminar-Workshop aims to equip teachers with knowledge about the different 
forms of media, as well as the various issues which affect them. 

The teachers from both public and private schools nationwide are invited to attend 
this activity. 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no- 
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting 
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

More information may be inquired from any of the following: 

• Prof. Patrick Campos  
Director 

 
• Ms. Regina Mendez  

University Researcher 
University of the Philippines College of Mass Communication  
Office of Extension and External Relations  
University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon City 
Telephone No.: (02) 981-8500 local 2668 
Telefax No.: (02) 920-6864 
Email Address: upcmc_orp.oeer@yahoo.com 
Website Address: http://cmc.upd.edu.ph 
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